
FRIDAY NIGHT SING-ALONGS
Since March 27th, 97.1FM The Drive has been hosting statewide singalongs every Friday night at 8pm.

March 27th: “We Will Rock You”
April 3rd: “Don’t Stop Believin”

April 10th: “Eye of The Tiger”
April 17th: “I Won’t Back Down”

April 24th: “Sweet Home Chicago”



NOTEWORTHY ENGAGEMENT

Brian May sent a video 
of support for The Drive 
to post

Jim Peterik sent 
a video of support for 
The Drive to post

The official Queen 
Facebook page shared 
The Drive’s video

Jane Lynch shared 
The Drive’s video

The Chicago Mayor’s 
office shared The 
Drive’s video



People from all over the world 
tuned in to watch live



-Videos posted from the sing-alongs have received just over 1 million views
-Content posted from sing-alongs had nearly 4 million people reached



BUILDINGS IN SUPPORT
The Willis Tower, Hancock Building, Prudential 
Building, The Merchandise Mart, Navy Pier 
Centennial Wheel, InterContinental Chicago 
Magnificent Mile Hotel, Trump International 
Tower and the Reid Murdoch Building and 
Trump International Hotel & Tower all 
changed their lights to red, white and blue.



36,029 followers
41,126 followers

Promotion and Facebook Livestream 
of Friday night sing-alongs 

earn over 5,000 new followers in 5 weeks.

Previously it had taken one year to get 5,000 new followers.

@97.1TheDrive Facebook followers from pre-crisis to current day

Weekly sing
alongs begin


